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The children have been really busy learning
and rehearsing their Christmas songs. They
are so excited to perform them to you!

I would also like to give a special mention to
Eddie, who has been impressing me with his
maths knowledge this week! He told me “I’ve
made a rectangle. It is 5 x 9. That’s 45!”. Well
done Eddie!
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In nursery, we do Philosophy for Children
(P4C). This is great for supporting the
children’s Oracy skills. The children are
learning to say, for example “I think…
because…” We teach the children that in
Philosophy there are no right or wrong
answers and having different opinions is
great. 
Our P4C groups involve the teacher acting
out a story with puppets or teddies. Then we
have a conversation about the story. This
week’s topic was cooperation. We learnt
what cooperation means and discussed
when it was or wasn’t OK for the teddies to
cooperate. 
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Christmas prep!


